STATEMENT BY BOTSWANA DURING THE REVIEW OF TANZANIA AT THE 39TH SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW 
(5th November 2021, Geneva)
Madam President, 
1. Botswana warmly welcomes the delegation of the United Republic of Tanzania to the Third Cycle of the UPR process and we thank them for their comprehensive national report.
2. Botswana commends the United Republic of Tanzania for her commitment to the promotion and protection of human rights, including through the establishment of the National Commission for Human Rights and Good Governance in accordance with the Paris Principles. 
3. Botswana appreciates the efforts of the Government, including the National Inclusive Education Strategy, the inception of fee-free primary education, and the facilitation of remote learning during school closures arising from the COVID-19 pandemic. 
4. We however take note of the various intersecting concerns with respect to access to education and health, gender equality and the protection of persons living with disability.
5. In that regard, Botswana recommends that the United Republic of Tanzania:
· Further prioritises expenditure on health including, specialized care and services for people living with albinism; and

· Scales up investment in infrastructure, management, certification and learning aids for alternative learning opportunities for out-of-school adolescent boys and girls and people living with disability.
6. We wish the United Republic of Tanzania a successful review outcome.

I thank you Madam President.
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